
From:                                         Stewart, Craig 
Sent:                                           Wednesday, 12 August 2020 2:57 PM
To:                                               Gabrielle Hall
Subject:                                     HPRM: RE: Lady Lawley Cottage
 
Follow Up Flag:                      Follow up
Flag Status:                              Flagged
 
Hi Gabrielle
 
Thanks for your email. 
 
Lady Lawley cottage is in the process of being closed by Red Cross with the expectation that this is completed fully by the end of this year.  In a
practical sense, with the exception of one long term client we have had no one physically using the facility since the advent of COVID in March of
this year. 
 
In May we announced to families and stakeholders that we would not be re-opening our services and have been working with families who had
been using our service to transition them to other providers.  This is our current focus.
 
At this juncture we have made no decision on the future of the Lady Lawley Cottage site and have no timeline as yet as to when a decision will be
made.  This is not our  primary focus at this time. 
 
As and when we do make a decision I am more than happy to communicate this.
 
Feel free to get back to me if you have any further queries.
 
Regards
Craig
 
From: Gabrielle Hall <eo@cottesloe.wa.gov.au> 
Sent: Wednesday, 12 August 2020 2:06 PM
To: Stewart, Craig 
Cc: Shane Collie <mcsg@cottesloe.wa.gov.au>
Subject: Lady Lawley Cottage
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is
safe.

 
Good afternoon Craig,
 
I hope you’ve been well.
 
I am writing to you on behalf of the Town of Cottesloe as the Town recently received a petition regarding preservation of Lady Lawley Cottage and
the legacy of Lady Annie Lawley.
 
Council have requested that Administration seek further information from Red Cross regarding this matter. Are you able to please provide any
further details you may have regarding the closure and future of Lady Lawley Cottage. If not, are you able to provide a timeframe on when this
information will be available?
 
I look forward to hearing from you.
 
Kind regards,
 

Gabrielle Hall
Events Coordinator

109 Broome Street | Cottesloe WA 6011
PO Box 606 | Cottesloe WA 6911
Phone: (08) 9285 5000
Email: eo@cottesloe.wa.gov.au
Web: www.cottesloe.wa.gov.au 











 

Lady Lawley Cottage, 8 Gibney Street, Cottesloe WA 6011  Ph: 08 9318 2160 www.redcross.org.au 
ABN 50 169 561 394 
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